
 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Declaration about transparency obligations in Luxembourg  
 
 

 

 

 

Dr. Falk Pharma Benelux B.V. declares that there were no interactions with HCP/HCO in Luxembourg 
where transfers of value were involved during the calendar year 2022.  

 

 

Date:   11 April 2022 
Name:   J.J. van Ieperen 
Title:   Medical Director 
 

Signature:  
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